WNMT TRANSFER OF CONTROL BROADCAST ANNOUNCEMENT

On January 25, 2023, Midwest Communications, Inc., licensee of WNMT 650 kHz
Nashwauk, MN, filed an application with the Federal Communications
Commission for transfer of control of its broadcast license from Duey E Wright to
Mary K Ross, Michael Wright, Jeffrey Wright, Peter Tanz and Paul Rahmlow.
Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information
about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit
publicfile.fcc.gov, and search in the WNMT public file.
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Instructions:

Starting not sooner than January 30 or later than February 3.

Broadcast the post-filing announcement on this station at least six times on the following schedule:
oM-F between the hours of 7a - 11p {local time)

efour consecutive calendar weeks

eat least 1X per calendar week, but not more than 2X per week

enot more than 1X per day

® Retain a copy of the completed certification in your file in case the FCC asks to review.

eStations broadcasting primarily in a foreign language should broadcast the announcements in that
language.

| certify that the foregoing post-filing announcement was broadcast on the following dates and times:
DATE TIME
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